~ NATIONAL
ROVE 2024

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
CANBERRA ACT

The Rover Owners Club NSW & ACT extends a cordial
invitation to members of the Australian Rover clubs to
register their interest in attending the National Rove 2024, to
be held in the ACT region in the Spring.

Dates & details will follow.

For further information as our plans are confirmed, please let
us have your contact information.

Rover Owners Club NSW & ACT
PO Box 503 Pennant Hills NSwW 1715

Contact: Richard Dalziel — Vice President
P: 02 9489 3553 M: 0412 709 228
E: vicepresident@roverownersclub.com.au




